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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Amarillo Symphony Welcomes Accomplished Musician and Educator Kellie 

Bartley as New Development Director 

AMARILLO, Texas – The Amarillo Symphony is pleased to announce the appointment of Kellie 

Bartley as its new Development Director. A classically trained musician and conductor with 


